BURUNDI EMBASSY IN USA

WASHINGTON-DC

Due to the covid-19 pandemic, the Embassy of Burundi is temporarily
closed to the public.

However, if you want to drop off your mail, you can put the envelope
under the door. For packages, they can be delivered hand to hand on
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday between 10:00am to 04:00pm.

Thank you for your understanding.
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